
   

  
   

  
      

   

 
 

    

  
 

 

 

 

Destruction of Special Education Records: 

This is an information update to allow all students that attended school in Payette 
and received special education services through the Payette school district up to 

the school Year 2014-2015 that all records will be destroyed in a matter of 45 
days upon the release of this information.  We are required by law to maintain 

these records for five years, after June 20th 2022 these records will be destroyed.  
These records could be of a value to your Future references such as:  determine 
supplemental social security income eligibility or if you will be furthering your 

education.  You, as an adult student, guardian or parent may inquire about these 
records at the special education department which is located in Payette, Idaho, at 

1321 1st Ave North. 

You may contact Mandy Coen the special education Administrative Assistant at 
208-642-4138. 


